
 

 Notice #11 

       
 

U.W.I. Credit Union Co-operative Society Limited 

118 Eastern Main Road, St. Augustine, Trinidad, W.I. 

Tel: (868) 645-8526 Website: www.uwicu.tt 

Re: Pandemic (COVID-19) 
 

Dear Valued Members 

 

I am pleased to report that we are one step closer to convening our very first Virtual Annual 

General Meeting.  I would like to take the opportunity to thank those members who were able to 

participate in the recently concluded Webinars.  Your support given for the exercise, was indeed 

encouraging and overwhelming.   I must also extend thanks to all the officers, staff and volunteers 

who made it a very historic and memorable occasion.   

 

From the Webinars very positive feedback and suggestions were obtained which were all taken 

onboard and I can say with much assurance, that UWICU has successfully navigated the challenges 

of holding a Virtual Annual General Meeting.   As such, in preparation for our first Virtual Annual 

General Meeting (VAGM) later this month and to ensure that all our members are properly 

prepared, we will be having a Virtual Mock AGM on Wednesday 8th July, 2020, from 5:00 p.m. 

via Zoom.   

 

An invitation to register for the UWICU Mock Virtual AGM has already been circulated, please 

check your email accounts and register on time. I am looking forward to your participation as we 

move to the next level of virtual governance.   

 

 UWICU, staying healthy together and virtually flattening the curve.  

 

Co-operatively yours, 

 

 

 

Dorwin Manzano 

President 

6th July, 2020 


